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Message from the Headteacher             
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Today, we have said goodbye to Mrs Morris and Miss Collins, both of whom have worked here for many 

years. On behalf of Bromley Hills, I would like to thank them both for their hard work and dedication and we 

wish them all the very best for their next adventure.  

We also wish Ms Lees all the very best, as she is getting married over the Summer. She will return in 

September as Mrs Thomas.  

Congratulations to our school football team who have won the District League. We are so very pleased for 

them as they worked so well as a team, and they won every match! A big thank you to Mr Johnson for his 

time and guidance in managing them so well.  

A big thank you to our School Council, who have worked hard this year on getting the Eco Award off the 

ground. Well done, and this is something that the next counil will continue. A big thank you also to Mrs Morris 

who has worked hard running the School Council.  

Finally, I would like to wish Year 6 all the very best for the future. They are now ready to move onto high 

school, which means that we have done our job in preparing them and getting them ready for the big move. 

They have been a wonderful year group, and we will all miss them very much. Keep in touch and let us know 

how you are getting on!  

Have a wonderful Summer holiday and I look forward to seeing children return in September.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Monday 22nd July                               

Staff INSET Day – School Closed 

Monday 2nd & Tuesday 3rd Sept  

Staff INSET Day – School Closed 

Wednesday 4th September         

Start of Autumn Term  

Monday 28th Oct – Friday 1st Nov  

Half Term  

Friday 20th December                            

Last Day of the Autumn Term  

Monday 6th January 2025                            

INSET Day – School Closed  

Tuesday 7th January                           

Spring Term Starts  

Monday 17th Feb – Fri 21st Feb                            

Half Term  

Friday 11th April                                 

End of Spring Term   

 

Second-Hand School Uniform 
If you have any spare second hand, no longer 

wanted, school uniform, please bring in to 

school in September. We will use this for our 

pre-loved uniform supply in the school office.    

House Points – This Year’s winners are: Air! 

Air 

24 869 

Earth 

23 301 

Fire 

23 195 

Water 

22 721 

Attendance this Year! 

Class RM – 90%                                    

Class RB – 91%                               

Class 1B – 92%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 93%                                           

Class 2L – 94%                                             

Class 3/4B – 93%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 93%                                          

Class 3/4F – 92%                                                

Class 5/6B – 92%                                        

Class 5/6K – 91%                                        

Class 5/6N – 92% 

Total attendance for this year 

is: 92%   

 Well done to class 2L for             

94% attendance this Year! 

 

 

SATs Results Success 

Well done to our Year 6 children who have worked so 

hard this year and have produced some fabulous 

results.  It is certainly their “Time to Shine.” 

Our results are: 

Maths – 73% 

Reading – 71% 

Writing – 69% 

SPaG – 67% 

Science – 71% 

 

Charge Increase in September 

After-School Club - £6.50 

Breakfast Club - £4.00 

School Lunches - £2.60 

Also, water bottles can be purchased on School 

Money - £1.50 each.  
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